
WARD PARKWAY HOMES ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Feb. 7, 2017 

Ward Parkway Presbyterian Church  
7406 Ward Pkwy., Kansas City, MO 64114 

Board members present: Vice President Alison Baker, Secretary Julie Wittman, Treasurer 
Gaye Tillotson and board members Maureen Hardy and Carol Gould  

Board members absent: none 

Other attendees: residents Mark Mannion, Bob Gould, Mark Leis, Mike Allmon, Erin Dreiling, 
Aaron Osbourne, Nancy Bader, Linetta Thurmon, Ryan Underwood 

Meeting was called to order at 7:31 p.m. 

Minutes were read and approved for the Dec. 6, 2016, WPHA Board meeting.  

Attendees addressed security concerns and questions with board members. Bob Gould 
reported on crime statistics provided during the most recent Community Policing Action 
Cooperative meeting. Julie Wittman recommended forming a security committee of residents 
to identify strategies to improve safety and security in neighborhood.  

Mike Allman reported on emerald ash borer information, how the city is handling ash street 
trees, and ways he could serve as a landscape expert resource for impacted residents on 
behalf of the WPHA. 

Alison Baker reported that no dates have been confirmed for spring neighborhood events 
(Easter Egg Hunt, Neighborhood Night Out, garage sale). Board is lacking coordinators for the 
Garden Tour and July 4th picnic. 

Gaye Tillotson reported a bank balance of $45,243.46. For the current fiscal year, we’ve 
received $10,992.22 in dues, representing 33 percent of homes in the neighborhood. She also 
reported security patrol payment of $11,570, representing 23 percent of homes. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:18 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by Julie Wittman.


